

Family Bulletin

Week Beginning: 26/9/22

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
EYFS			Open Classrooms 2.30pm Please enter via Craft Street gate.		
KS1			Open Classrooms 2.30pm Please enter via Craft Street gate.		
KS2			Open Classrooms 2.30pm Please enter via Craft Street gate.		
			Parent reading workshop in the hall 3.00 - 3:30 pm (year 5 and 6)		
			3:30 – 4:00pm (year 3 and 4)		
KS3					
Whole School					
Lunchtime Clubs					
After School Clubs	Craft Club (years 6 - 8) 15.15 - 16- 15 Lego Club All ages 15.15 - 16.15	K\$3 Yoga Club (Years 7 & 8) 3.15 – 4.15 Battle Cats (ages 4 +) Session 1: 15.15 - 16.15 Session 2: 16.15 -17.00 Drumming Club	Gardening Club (Years 1 and above) 15.15 - 17.00 Dance Class (Years 4, 5 & 6) 15.15 - 16.15	Choir (years 3 – 6) 15.15 -16.30 Battle Cats (ages 7 +) Session 1: 15.15 - 16.15 Session 2: 16.15 - 17.00 Forest School Club	Circomedia – Circus Skills: (age 4 – 7) 16.00 - 17.00 (age 8 – 12) 17.00 - 18.00 (age 12 – 18) 18.00 - 20.30 Lego Stem Club All ages 15.15 -16.15

15.15 - 16.15 Netball Clubs starting 20th Sept (Year 6) 15.15 - 16.15	(Year 4 and 5)	Circomedia –	Multi Athletic Skills Club (Years 1, 2 & 3) 15.15 - 16.15
--	----------------	--------------	--

Notes/upcoming events:

- 29th Sept 4.00 5.00pm Teddy Bear's Picnic New Reception Starters for 2023
- 5th and 6th October Open day tours for prospective new pupil's
- 6th October 5-7pm Open evening for prospective new pupil's
- 12th October Year 6 parents KS3 information evening. 5-6pm. Emma Reynolds Head of Frome College will be at the event to answer questions about Frome College.
- Lots of children have lost their jumpers already this term. Please can parents check the names on the jumpers they have at home to see if they have picked any up that don't belong to them by accident.

IMPORTANT:

Please can we remind parents to make sure that no children are cycling or scooting in the forecourt area or on the pavements outside the school in the morning. We have had a couple of near miss accidents this week and we want to keep all our children safe. Many thanks - Avanti Park Health and Safety Team

We have been by notified by St Catherine's Catholic Church on Park road, that lots of our parents are using their carpark at morning drop off. Please note that this is a private car park, and all of their spaces have been rented for use by a local business. Please be reminded that we ask our school community not to drive up Park Road at all during drop off and pick up unless you have a pre-arranged agreement with the school as this creates a hazardous environment for the children.